
TEAM FLAGS 
We know you 

love your college 

and sports teams, 

but as a friendly 

reminder, please do not hang any 

memorabilia for them. We want to 

keep our community uniform! 
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LAWN CARE SERVICE 
The lawn service has scheduled every  
Thursday as the day they will be in the  
community to mow your yard until October. 
Please pick up any dog waste and/or personal 
items from your yard. Your cooperation 
would be greatly appreciated. 

CAUTION 
 CHILDREN AT PLAY! 

Please be mindful of  the chil-
dren in our community! Obey 
the posted speed limits. Parents 
make sure your children are 
properly supervised and not left 
in danger of  not being seen. 

PERSONAL ITEMS 
Please make sure you are keeping any 
personal items out of view from the 
streets and your neighbors. 
This may include any trash 
cans, recycle bins, or bicycles 
being removed from view. 

SPRINKLERS 

It’s that time of year again! Summers in Florida can 
really dry out your lawn. Make sure your sprinklers are 
working and on a schedule. We are a green community 
and we want to stay  looking beautiful! 

ARCHITECTURAL 

CHANGES 

Did you know: you can widen 
your driveway with approval 
from the Board? Just submit your 
request to the Board of  
Directors for approval! You can 
find the form on the Sea Breeze 
website! 



CONTACT US: 

Town Oaks Homeowners Association, Inc. 
c/o Sea Breeze Community Management, Inc. 

4227 Northlake Blvd.  
Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410 

www.seabreezecms.com 

Ph: 561-626-0917 
Fax: 561-626-7143 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

This year’s Annual Meeting is April 30th 

at the Palm Beach Gardens  

Library. Make plans to attend this  

informational  

meeting so you can 

help better our  

community! 

PARKING REMINDERS: 

Please remember that no  

overnight parking in the street 

is permitted by Palm Beach 

Gardens Police Department. 

Any vehicle in violation is  

subject to tow at owner’s  

expense. We would also like to 

remind you that Guest Parking 

spots are reserved for guests 

only! Do not park in grass or 

easement areas. Residents must 

park in their designated  

areas! 
PETS 

Remember to pick-up  after 

your pet(s) and keep your  

pet(s) on a leash and off  

your neighbors lawns when 

outside of  your home. This is 

a rule of  your Association.  

Please be considerate of  your 

neighbors! 


